
 
 

 

AD-HOC DISCLOSURE ACC. TO ART. 17 MAR 
United Internet suspends share buyback program  
 
Montabaur, April 30, 2020. With ad hoc notification of April 1, 2020, United Internet AG announced 
to launch a share buyback program for up to 5,000,000 shares of the company (corresponding to 
approx. 2.58 % of the share capital). The program started on April 3, 2020 and was supposed to 
last at the latest until August 31, 2020. 
 
The Management Board of United Internet AG has today resolved to suspend this share buyback 
program with effect as of the end of today's trading day. United Internet AG reserves the right to 
resume or cancel the share buyback program at any time. 
 
 

About United Internet  

With over 24 million fee-based customer contracts and more than 37 million ad-financed free accounts, 
United Internet AG is a leading European internet specialist. At the heart of United Internet is a high-
performance “Internet Factory” with approx. 9,400 employees, of which around 3,000 are engaged in 
product management, development and data centers. In addition to the high sales strength of its 
established brands (such as 1&1, GMX, WEB.DE, IONOS, STRATO, 1&1 Versatel and the brands of 
Drillisch Online), United Internet stands for outstanding operational excellence with more than 62 million 
customer accounts worldwide. 
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